May 15, 1972

MBs. Coretta Scott King
234 Sunset Avenue, Northwest
Atlanta, Georgia 30314

Dear Mrs. King:

What a serendipity to have talked with you over the telephone!
I just called my wife and told her that you asked about her and
there are no words to express her elations.

As you suggested, I'm reminding you that we have tentatively
agreed that you would speak at our Homecoming service on November
12, 1972 at 9:30 a.m., and in the event that you couldn't speak
you would secure a substitute either Reverend Fauntroy or Reverend
Young. Reverend Young has spoken to us several times and has done
an excellent job.

We have already invited him for next Fall but we have never
had Reverend Fauntroy and we would be highly pleased if he could
come in the event you could not come, but it must be unmimtakeably
clear that you are the number one priority.

May God's choice blessings be upon you and your family and
may it be his will that you are able to come.

Agape and Shalom,

Andrew L. Johnson
The Chaplain
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